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GOVERNMENT SUPPORT
The Canadian Opera Company gratefully acknowledges the generous support through operating grants and emergency funding 
from these government agencies and departments:

OPERATING
SUPPORT

ENSEMBLE STUDIO AND 
DIGITAL INFRASTRUCTURE SUPPORT 

For many programs and special initiatives undertaken each year by the Canadian Opera Company, we gratefully 
acknowledge project funding from:

Employment and Social Development Canada

SPECIAL PROJECT FUNDING

Canada Council for the Arts

an Ontario government agency
un organisme du gouvernement de l’Ontario


